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Kia ora Virginia
 
I refer to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 request for “the
total amount of money the council has spent on culling and/or controlling Canada geese in the past three
years.”  I advise that for the last three years Council has spent no money on the culling and/or controlling
Canadian geese in the past three years.
 
Kā mihi
 
 
Wendy Collard
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer
Governance Group       
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From: Rebecca Murray <Rebecca.Murray@dcc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 2:12 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA regarding total spent culling and/or controlling Canada geese for the past three
years
 
Received 1 February 2023.
 

Name: Virginia Fallon

Organisation: Stuff

Address:

Phone:

Email: virginia.fallon@stuff.co.nz
 
 
Request Text
Kia ora
Under the Local Government Official Information Act I'm seeking the total amount of money the council has
spent on culling and/or controlling Canada geese in the past three years.
Regards
Virginia
 




